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Attendance is up 5 – 6 percent over the previous year.   The increase amounts to 
approximately seventy-eight percent over the pre-Learning Commons time period.    

Chris Brown reported that students have expressed a need for more printers in the 
library.   Dr. Bates said that approximately 70 – 75 percent of on-campus printing occurs 
in the library.    Dr. Bates will look into this request.    

Mark Groundland says the library link on the TTU webpage was moved from its 
prominent position on the top of the page to the very bottom of the page.   Hence, it is 
now very difficult to find.   Dr. Bates will also check into this.     

(A quorum was now present.) 

Dr. Badoe made a motion to approve the agenda, Chris Brown seconded the motion, 
and the agenda was approved. 

Chris Brown made a motion to approve the minutes from the spring meeting.   Dr. 
Badoe seconded the motion, and the minutes were approved.     

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned.     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Minutes:   Sharon Buckner 

Approved:   3/14/2015 

 


